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Submission Date:  January 4, 2017 
 
Committee/Building:  Uriah Hill 
 
Items Requiring a Vote:  
 

• There are no items requiring a vote for Uriah Hill. 
 
Items Requiring Discussion: 
 

• There aren’t any items requiring discussion. 
 
Items for Information Only: 
 

• The students were recognized for being safe, respectful and responsible during our PBIS 
assemblies. Uriah Hill highlighted the Character Education trait of being “kind” this month. 

  
• Ms. Budds and Ms. Stratigeas’ classes visited the Peekskill Senior Center and Field Library.  It 

was a very exciting visit.  They sang songs, and the children enjoyed the read-aloud from Mrs. 
Sally Bentley 

 
• We had a wonderful music assembly with the Bierkos on December 16th. 

 
•  “Moms’ Day at Uriah Hill” on December 9th was a great success!  Moms had breakfast with their 

children, and they were able to make a craft in their child’s class.  They all received a book as a 
gift. 
 

• Our Holiday Sing-A-Long was magical.  Our stage was transformed into a winter wonderland.  
The students sang like angels.  Thank you, PTO, for the funds to help with the decorations! 
 

 
 

• The teachers put on a special skit, The Gingerbread Man and the Pirate, for the students.  It was 
fun for all!  

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• The Westchester Children’s Museum received a grant that will allow them to bring classes to the 
museum.  We are taking advantage of this opportunity.  We are in the process of finalizing the 
dates for this trip. 

 
Submitted by:  Carmen Vargas 


